
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: FW: Central Corridor Pipeline
Date: Monday, March 13, 2017 10:32:50 AM

From: Lynne E. Stieger [mailto:lynnestieger@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2017 10:53 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Central Corridor Pipeline
 
Hi my name is Lynne Stieger and I live in the Catalpa neighborhood of Blue Ash. I am writing
in reference to case # 16-0253-GA-BTX.
 
My neighborhood and several schools in my district are in the danger zone.  I am worried
about the safety issues around this pipeline.  My family of five is opposed to the pipeline. 
Please keep our children safe and deny Duke Energy the ability to move forward with this
project.
 
Thank you.
 
Lynne
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